
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Houston (City) was awarded an
Economic Development Incentive (EDI) grant
in 1995. Along with this came loan authority from
Section 108. Both funding sources can enhance
affordable housing, infrastructure, and economic
development within the City's boundaries. The
City's Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD) plans to submit a grant
extension request of three (3) years, for a new
end date of 8/31/2019. This extension will allow
HCDD to plan, develop, and manage EDI/Section
108 projects that serve the needs of the City and
its citizens.

The public has 30 days to comment on the
proposed change. The comment period extends
from Monday, June 13, 2016 until Wednesday,
July 13, 2016. For more information on this change,
contact Joel North at (832) 394-6217. Written
comments can be submitted by mail to Peggy
Colligan, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston,
TX 77007. For more information on HCDD and its
programs, you may access HCDD's website at
http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.


